
April 19, 1965

Miss Genevieve Morgan
State Department of Agriculture
Agriculture Building
Salem, Oregon 97310

Dear Gen:

I have mulled over the certificate to be presented to Century
Farmers. I see no particular problem in view of the fact that
application blanks are still verified by either the county
commissioner or county recorder. When the certificates have
been prepared, we can send them on to the county judges for
signature mentioning that verification was received by the
recorder or a commissioner.

I still believe the county should be represented with one of
their officialfs signatures on the certificate.

Do you agree?

Sincerely yours,

Robert C. Scott

Chief, Public Services
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